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The CAPA Social Sciences Subcommittee met on October 12, 2022. At that meeting, the 
subcommittee discussed the need for improvement of measurability of course objectives 
based on several recent course submissions in CAPA. The subcommittee unanimously 
approved a motion to add the following action item to the agenda of the next University 
Curriculum Committee meeting:  
 
“Include language on the CAPA website directing new course and course change 
initiators to consult the Center for Teaching and Learning’s resources on Student 
Learning Outcomes (https://assessment.uga.edu/howto/outcomes/) before 
developing course objectives/expected learning outcomes.” 
 
 
The inclusion of this new language was deemed the most feasible short-term path, 
although the subcommittee suggests consideration over the long term of a Center for 
Teaching and Learning training module for college-level curriculum committee 
members on the development of appropriate course objectives/expected learning 
outcomes.  
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